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As a practicing nurse in an area lacking adequate services I am convinced that expanding
the prescriptive authority of Nurse Practitioners would improve the quality of care and
outcomes for the individuals that I serve. I specialize in acute care behavioral health and
often provide services for persons having difficulty accessing adequate community based
services. Nurse Practitioners, if permitted to utilize their expertise, could significantly
augment and improve the range of services provided to this, and other, segments of our
communities.

Sincerely
Heather Snyder, RN-BC


